
City of Sebastopol 
Public Works Department 

714 Johnson Street 
Sebastopol, California 95472 

Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 
Email:  ebilling@cityofsebastopol.gov 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

August 13, 2025 

Caltrans contractors will be performing work on Hwy 12 Wednesday, August 14 through 
Tuesday, August 19 from 8:00 am – 4:00 pm and through the night, 8:00 pm – 8:00 am 
Wednesday, August 20 at the following locations.  

Location 1: Corner of Petaluma Avenue and Sebastopol Avenue 
Location 2: Sebastopol Avenue at Brown Street 
Location 3: Sebastopol Avenue near Barnes Avenue 
Location 4: Sebastopol Avenue between 6800 and 6826 
Location 5: Sebastopol Avenue near 6771 and 6782 
Location 6: Sebastopol Avenue between 6782 and 6742 

Nighttime work will be reserved for work within the major intersections.  Please use caution 
when traveling through these areas. 

Erik Billing 
Public Works Operations Supervisor 


